CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 08, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01564-17
Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:02 AM
To: 'Brenda Carlson'

Subject: RE: Docket 160186 - Gulf Power

Good morning Ms. Carlson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301

(850) 413-7123

From: Brenda Carlson [mailto:brendacarlson02 @bellsouth.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 7:32 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket 160186 - Gulf Power

Dear Ms Stauffer,

My name is Brenda Carlson. My address is 4957 Timber Ridge Dr, Pace, FL 32571, Santa Rosa County, Florida.

Gulf Power is trying to get a huge rate hike for customers approved. It would be a cost of over $10 per month for
homeowners and the fixed rate they always push would go way up as well. If approved, it would be the very highest
compared to other Florida power companies . There is no need for them to do this. | am a senior citizen and my social
security check never goes up anywhere near this amount to keep up with such a rate hike.

I humbly ask that you deny this request for such a rate hike after careful consideration .

Sincerely,

Brenda Carlson
Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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